
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Please be advised that the Public Hearing ordered by the City Council’s 

Ordinance Committee on December 13, 2022 to be held on Monday evening, 

December 19, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. located at City Hall, 45 Lyon Terrace, Bridgeport, 

Connecticut in the City Council Chambers is hereby CANCELLED. 

 

 

 

ATTEST: 

 

 

LYDIA N. MARTINEZ 

CITY CLERK 


